
 

 

  DECEMBER 13, 2022 
 

VPS Consulting Memo 

Sunset of FCC Form 477 

FCC ORDER RELEASED DECEMBER 9, 2022. 

Summary 

On December 9, 2022, the Federal Communications Commission (FCC) released an Order announcing the sunset 

of the FCC Form 477 effective immediately upon publication of the Order in the Federal Register. 

The FCC will continue to collect broadband and voice subscription data, but it will be collected via the Broadband 

Data Collection (BDC) Portal instead. As you will recall, the first BDC filing was due September 1, 2022, with data 

as of June 30, 2022. The FCC intended to sunset the FCC Form 477 at some point; however, for this most recent 

filing deadline, the FCC required the data to be filed in both the FCC Form 477 Portal as well as the BDC Portal. 

At the moment, it is anticipated that the September 1, 2022, FCC Form 477 filing was the last one service providers 

would have been required to file. 

Additional Information 

For information on this issue or if you would like VPS guidance, please contact these members of the Vantage 

Point Solutions consulting team: 

Troy Eilts at (605) 995-1830, Troy.Eilts@vantagepnt.com  

Mara Vasile at (605) 995-1828, Mara.Vasile@vantagepnt.com  

Courtney Spears at (830) 895-7221, Courtney.Spears@vantagepnt.com 

 

 

https://docs.fcc.gov/public/attachments/FCC-22-93A1.pdf
mailto:Troy.Eilts@vantagepnt.com
mailto:Mara.Vasile@vantagepnt.com
mailto:Courtney.Spears@vantagepnt.com

